
Request for Special Temporary Authority 

WLII/WSUR License Partnership, G.P. (“Licensee”), licensee of WSTE-DT, Facility ID 

No. 60341, Ponce, Puerto Rico (the “Station”), respectfully requests special temporary authority 

to operate at reduced power because Site 4 of the Station’s Distributed Transmission System 

(“Site 4”) remains off-air due to damage caused by Hurricane Fiona.1  Site 4 went off-air on or 

about September 18, 2022 and station engineers have not yet been able to restore operations.2  

Accordingly, Licensee respectfully requests special temporary authority for Site 4 to remain 

silent until service can be restored.3 

 

 

 
1 All other authorized sites are on-air. 
2 See Letter to Kevin Harding, Deputy Chief Video Division, Media Bureau, FCC from Karen L. 

Milne, SVP, U.S. Regulatory, TelevisaUnivision, Inc. (Sept. 29, 2022) (notifying FCC of silent 

status of Site 4). 
3 The DTS Engineering STA application form requires information regarding the technical 

parameters for each authorized DTS site.  To avoid a filing error LMS, the “Antenna Data” 

section of this form lists the authorized technical parameters for Site 4 notwithstanding that Site 

4 is off-air and silent. 


